




REPORT ON Cancer AWARENESS in association with New Life Integrated 

Health Care, speciality Homeo Care on 12-12-2019 

 

Report 

The collaboration between RBVRR Women's College of Pharmacy and New Life Integrated Health Care, 

particularly Homeo Care, to conduct a cancer awareness program for students in the B.Pharm, Pharm.D, 

and M.Pharm programs is a commendable initiative. Cancer awareness is crucial for students in 

pharmacy programs as they play significant roles in healthcare, including patient education and support. 

These programs likely included educational sessions, workshops, seminars  to raise awareness about 

cancer prevention, early detection, treatment options, and support services available for patients and 

their families. By targeting students across different pharmacy programs, the initiative ensures that 

future pharmacists are well-equipped with the knowledge and skills to address cancer-related issues 

effectively in their professional practice. 

Furthermore, such programs foster interdisciplinary collaboration between pharmacy education and 

healthcare providers, enriching students' learning experiences and enhancing their understanding of 

holistic patient care. By engaging with experts from New Life Integrated Health Care, especially Homeo 

Care, students may have gained insights into integrative approaches to cancer care, including 

complementary and alternative therapies. 

Overall, the cancer awareness program reflects RBVRR Women's College of Pharmacy's commitment to 

educating and empowering its students to make meaningful contributions to healthcare, particularly in 

areas as critical as cancer prevention and treatment. It also underscores the importance of collaboration 

between academic institutions and healthcare organizations in addressing pressing public health 

concerns. 


